
TRASH PICK UP CHANGE IN 2022 
Attention Elk Residents: Wednesday Route Change for 

Trash and Recycling pick up. 
Effective January 2022 Trash and Recycling picked up on Wednesday 
will change to a Friday Pick up.  Your 1st pick up in January will be 
Friday, January 7th. 

Thursday collection will remain the same.   

Bulk Pick up will move to the first Tuesday of the month starting 
January 4th.   

Metal pick up remains the same, on the first Wednesday of the month.  

To schedule a Bulk or Metal pick up, you need to call or email                        
to schedule before 10AM of the Thursday before pick up.                   
Calls or emails received after the 10AM deadline will be scheduled for 
the following month.   Please provide your Address, Name, Phone # and 
list of all items to be picked up when calling or emailing. 
TV’s and other electronic items are not considered a bulk item.  They need to be 
brought to the Municipal Complex and placed in the E-Waste Garage, the last 
building on the right after the public works garages. 

Any questions or concerns call  856-881-6525 ext. 110  or email: 
tandr@elktownshipnj.gov 
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